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From: joe.g.sweeney@gmail.com
To: Historic Preservation Commission; planadmin
Subject: 1550 N Prospect Project
Date: Monday, June 13, 2016 6:46:03 AM


To Whom It May Concern:


I have analyzed and am excited for the 1550 N. Prospect project and want to add my support for this
venture.


This will help to fulfill our need in Milwaukee to revitalize our community and to meet the real estate
needs in our local
market.


In addition, I have worked with this group and can say that are the type of business leaders I enjoy
working with to better our community. I would be at the hearing today but am in Washington DC on
business.


Please strongly consider this
proposal as we all move forward to make
Mlwaukee a better place to live, work and play.


All the best,


Joe Sweeney


Sent from my iPhone
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